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Dallas Officer Arrested 

  

Dallas Police Sergeant Paul Figueroa, #7104, turned himself in to the Collin 

County Sheriff’s Department on January 14, 2015, for an offense that occurred 

November 1, 2014. Sergeant Figueroa was charged with Class A Misdemeanor 

Assault Family Violence P.C. 22.01. 

 

Sergeant Paul Figueroa is currently assigned to the North Central Patrol Division 

and is a 20-year veteran of the Department. Sergeant Figueroa has been placed on 

Administrative Leave pending an Internal Affairs Division administrative 

investigation.  
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